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Licensing Concerns 
In response to the requests by the Forum for Community Councils to raise licensing concerns with 
them two letters have been received.  Culter Community Council advises that there is local 
concern about disturbances in the vicinity of local shops licensed to sell alcohol.  They also report 
complaints of noise and unacceptable behaviour outside the Social Club and bar in Peterculter. 
 
Torry Community Council is concerned that underage drinking occurs and that people who are 
clearly intoxicated are still able to be served with more alcohol in public houses or local shops 
licensed to sell alcohol.  Torry Community Council has also extended an invitation to the Forum to 
send a representative to a future Community Council meeting and to talk about the work of the 
Forum. 
 
 
 
 
Fiona Gardiner 

Clerk to the Aberdeen Local Licensing Forum 
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